
 
 

MSD is excited to announce the next sewer overflow abatement 

project review and input public meeting. The meeting will begin with 
formal presentations on this topic: 
 

 Proposed IOAP project modifications, amendments, 
justification and level of control analysis 

 Prospect area small treatment plant eliminations 
 
Following the formal presentations, MSD staff will be available to 
discuss property individual issues and/or concerns with other sewer 
overflow abatement projects currently in planning, design, 
construction and drainage.  
 
MSD is holding these meetings to keep you informed. We are 
seeking public input from you so that these specific projects and 
property decisions can reflect concerns of the people that are 
directly impacted. MSD encourages your participation so that we can 
work together to create a clean, green, growing community. 
 
WHERE: Harrods Creek Fire Department   

8905 US Hwy. 42 
Prospect, KY 40059 

 
WHEN: Thursday, May 17, 2012 

6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  
Formal presentations begin at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Although MSD encourages your attendance, questions and 

comments may also be submitted until Friday, June 15, 2012, 

via email at commentsIOAP@msdlouky.org or in hard copy 

addressed to: 

 

MSD IOAP Project Comments 

Attention: Project WIN Program Manager 

700 West Liberty St. 

Louisville, KY 40203 

 


